Dear Hatfield Families.

Happy Holidays! Our Hawk community has enjoyed an action-packed December and we extend our well-wishes to both students and parents/guardians. Tomorrow (Friday, Dec. 20) is the final day of school before the start of Winter Break.

As I type this message, our teachers are working hard to finalize report cards for pending distribution. They should be brought home today. Please be sure to review your child's first trimester progress and contact his/her teacher should you desire a more detailed update via an in-person meeting.

Next, due to the inclement weather earlier this week, the Hatfield/Kulp/Oak Park orchestra performance was cancelled. We rescheduled the show at Kulp for 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, Jan. 8.

Additionally, be advised that we will be utilizing a new security sign-in system throughout the district to start January. All forms of identification (i.e.: driver's license, passport, etc.) must be scanned in the Main Office when entering the building, in addition to when signing a student out. No exceptions to this protocol will be made!

Finally, we hope that you will spend the Winter Break enjoying time with family and friends. Please stay safe and have fun. Encourage students to relax, but also complete some reading for pleasure on a regular basis during the lengthy interval outside of school.

Note, we will re-open the building on Thursday, Jan. 2. We look forward to seeing our families again in 2020!

Keep soaring above and beyond,

Wes Heinel Principal